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Medical and Feeding Missions 

Establishing a medical mission has been one of CALM’s goals for many years. 
Thanks to a generous offering from Hempfield Church of Christ, that dream is 
going to become a reality very soon. Plans are being made to begin holding a free 
monthly health clinic. Health care is unaffordable for most Filipinos. CALM will hold 
a clinic at one of the churches CALM serves. It will be conducted by doctors, 
nurses, pastors, and volunteers from the churches. A different church will host the 
clinic each month. They will offer basic health care, provide medication, and 
spiritual counseling to anyone in the area. CALM is also planning to begin a weekly 
feeding program for hungry children at four different churches. They have had 
feeding programs in the past, but this will reach many more people. We have 
enough funds for both programs for two months; we are praying for additional 
contributions to continue in the future. 

     

Youth Camp 

CALM sponsored a Youth Camp on July 27-29 at the Bay-ang Church of Christ. 
The registration cost was 200 Pesos ($3.65) and over 230 youths enjoyed the 
fellowship, sports, games, praise and worship with a live band, teaching, and 
preaching. Eight young people committed their life to Jesus and were baptized. 
One young lady posted the following on Facebook: 

 

 

  

 

I had the best 3 days of my life, I don't know how to explain the 
happiness I'm feeling right now, but I'm so very blessed with the 
people I've been with. Thank you Bay-ang church for inviting us 
and thank you Lord, y'all made my 3 days happy.  
 



2 
Email: calm.ph.usa@gmail.com   Web site: https://calmphilippinesusa.net/  
 

Youth Camp 

   

     

Busy Month 

Juanito was one of the speakers at the 50th Visayas Convention at Cebu Bible 
Seminary. He preached at the Estancia Church of Christ in Kalibo on July 9. Five 
young people committed their lives to Jesus and were baptized following the 
service. He conducted a seminar on Christian stewardship in the afternoon and 
evening for the congregation’s leaders. He also preached at the Taft North Church 
of Christ on two Sundays, officiated at a wedding, and led the youth camp. 

Facebook 

CALM Philippines USA is now on Facebook. Please visit our page, 
Like and Share it to spread the good news of what we are doing.  

Pray for  

 Juanito, CALM Philippines, and the churches they serve. 

 The medical and feeding missions that will begin very soon. 

How you can help 

Instructions on how to give to CALM can be found on calmphilippinesusa.net/Give 

If you would like to have someone talk to your church or organization about 
supporting CALM please send us an email at calm.ph.usa@gmail.com.  

 

CALM Philippines USA, Inc. is a registered 501(c)(3) organization recognized 
by the IRS. Gifts are tax-deductible as a charitable contribution. 


